
 

TOWN OF ARLINGTON 
MASSACHUSETTS  02476 

781 - 316 - 3090 

 

DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING and 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

To:  Adam Chapdelaine, Town Manager 

 

From:  Laura Wiener, Assistant Director of Planning and ex officio TAC member 

 

Date:  November 10, 2016 

 

RE:  Traffic Study for proposed residential development at 19R Park Ave. 

 

On Monday November 7, the Arlington Redevelopment Board (ARB) held a public hearing on a 

proposal by the Housing Corporation of Arlington to develop 34 units of affordable housing at 

19R Park Ave.  At that meeting, the ARB asked if the Transportation Advisory Committee 

(TAC) might be able to assist them by reviewing the Traffic Study for the project, and advising 

them about any additional information that might be useful, and if any traffic related conditions 

should be placed on the Special Permit.   

 

TAC met on November 9, 2016 and briefly discussed the ARB request.  They offered to have a 

Working Group review the Traffic Study and do their best to get a memo to the ARB for their 

next meeting on November 21.   


